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Year 4 Assembly  
It was wonderful to welcome our families back 
into school for the fantastic Year 4 assembly last 
week. Year 4 have been working with Leyland 
Police on the important topic of Anti-Social 
Behaviour and the impact this has in their 
community. They also thought about ways they 
could help.  The assembly was amazing and Year 
4 did a brilliant job of sharing this very important 
messages with families and the children 
throughout the school. Thank you to the Year 4 
team for all their hard work putting this assembly 
together.  
 

Return to School 
We return to school on Tuesday 19th April due to 
Easter Monday. 
 

OPAL  
OPAL playtimes are continuing to go from 
strength to strength. The children are enjoying 
exploring the school grounds and all the learning 
opportunities it has to offer. Here are some of the 
children’s thoughts about OPAL: 
“I love it, the best thing is going on different yards 
and seeing my sister.” 
“I like playing with bikes and scooters.” 
“I do different things every day.” 
“It’s like everyday there is something new to do.” 
 
We are always looking for household items which 
are in reasonable condition for the children to 
play with, so if you are having a tidy up of the 
garden/shed/garage etc over the Easter Holidays 
and are disposing of any items, we would be 
grateful of them at school. Donations can be 
brought to the 
school office.  
 

 

 
 

Mother’s Day Shop 

This half term, Miss Moor ran a hugely successful 
Mother’s Day shop selling gifts for between £1 
and £3.  The children bought some lovely gifts for 
the special people in their lives. We hope all the 
Mums and loved ones enjoyed receiving their 
gifts.  We like to teach the children that giving 
gifts can feel just as good as receiving them. All 
proceeds will go towards new playtime 
equipment for our amazing OPAL playtimes. We 
will let you know how much we raised once is has 
been counted up. Thank you Miss Moor. 
 

Easter Raffle  
This term Miss Moor ran an Easter raffle.  All 
proceeds will go towards new playtime 
equipment for our amazing OPAL playtimes. We 
will let you know how much we raised once is has 
been counted up. Thank you Miss Moor. 
The winners were: Tanya Y2, Harry C Y6, Reuben 
Y5, Heidi Y4 and Mia Y1.   
 

Easter Straws  
A huge thank you to the PTFA for once again 
running the popular Easter Straws game every 
playtime this week.  This will continue the first 
week back after Easter and is 50p for 3 straws, 
with a prize to be won every time. The money 
raised is going towards a new sound system. 
Thank you for your support with our fundraising. 
 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for supporting our fundraising on Red 
Nose Day.  The children looked fantastic coming 
to school in their odd socks, wacky hair and back 
to front clothes. We raised an amazing £94.52. 
Thank you! 
 

Ukraine Donations 

Thank you to our amazing families for all your 
donations of toiletries, clothes and dried food.  
These will be sent to our nearest official 
collection point over the Easter Break. 
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Shining Stars 

Well done to our amazing Shining Stars this half term. 
 

Shining Stars  

Rockets Stephen  

Dorado Kian  

Orion Thomas  

Hercules Ellie  

Pegasus Sophie  

Leo Tonera  

Phoenix Lacey HC 

 
Rewards for this week and last week (Well done!) 

Well done to all those amazing children who have achieved the various awards. 
 

Star of the Week Awards - 25th March  

Dorado Avayah  

Orion Leo  

Hercules Ruby 

Pegasus Mya 

Leo Finlay  

Phoenix Harry  

 

Star of the Week Awards - 1st April  

Moons Phoebe  

Rockets Bradley  

Dorado Davis 

Orion Oscar  

Hercules Isabella  

Pegasus Savannah  

Leo Lexi  

Phoenix Ruby  
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Positive Points - 25th March  
(Top Dojo Points Rockets Only) 

 Positive Points – 1st April  
(Top Dojo Points Rockets Only) 

Rockets Olivia  Rockets   Lydia  

Dorado  Alfie  Dorado    Joseph  

Orion  Marina   Orion    Leo  

Hercules  Jensen   Hercules    Holly  

Pegasus  Mia   Pegasus    Mia  

Leo Tonera   Leo   Ethan  

Phoenix  Gracie and Olivia   Phoenix    Bethany and Emily  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Parents/Carers Phone/Zoom calls  
Thank you to those parents who have had their phone calls with the teachers and to all the teachers who 
have spent time talking to parents and carers about how the children are getting on. 

 
South Ribble Children and Wellbeing Service 

South Ribble Children and Wellbeing Service are running several events over the Easter Break.  These 
include: 

 Storytime and Easter fun 

 Easter Half Term Fun Day 

 Science workshop. 
Please see Class Dojo for more information.  
 

South Ribble Holiday Activities and Food Scheme  
Please see Class Dojo for details of the holiday activities being run by South Ribble Holiday Activities and 
Food Scheme.  

 
Year 3 Fire Service Visit  
After a short visit last time (as they were called off to an emergency), the Fire Service returned to Year 3 
this week. They let the children look around their fire engine and discussed fire safety in the home and the 
importance of a fire safety plan. They then let all the children have a turn with the 20 foot hose to squirt 
water. The children had a great time! 

 
 
 
 

VIPs - Responsibility - 25th March  
 

 VIPs - Empathy - 1st April  

Dorado  Mia   Rockets Elizabeth  

 Dorado  Riley  

Orion  Nyko  Orion  Marina  

Hercules  Ethan C  Hercules  Alex 

Pegasus  Sophie   Pegasus  Lewis  

Leo  Samantha   Leo  Tyler F 

Phoenix  Daniel   Phoenix  Matilda  
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MENU FOR WEEK COMMENCING 19/4/2022 
  

Lunch menu (subject to change depending on deliveries)  

   Choice 1   Choice 2   Desserts 
Choice   

Tuesday    Cheesy pasty 
Salad potatoes  
Beans  

Jacket potato  
Various toppings 
Salad  

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

Wednesday  Roast pork dinner  
Vegetables 
Gravy  

French bread pizza  
Diced potatoes 
Salad  

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

Thursday St. George’s Day  
Dragon’s 
donut   

 Meatballs  
Pasta 
Garlic bread 

Vegetarian sausage 
in a bun  
Wedges and beans  

Friday   Sausage  
Chips 
Gravy  

Fish  
Chips 
Peas  

Varied due to 
the current 
situation  

 
 

Many thanks for your support   -   Mr Mitchell              REMEMBER TO VISIT OUR WEBSITE (class and school information)         

Remember to like us on Facebook**If you have changed your contact details, need to update medical information or any 
other personal details please let us know in the office so we can update our records** 


